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Spring Meeting

This meeting was very poorly attended only fourteen members and guests
turning out.

The Ryman Cup was won by Richard Johns playing off a handicap of 17
with a net score of 76.

In the afternoon we played a Fensome Stableford which was won by Derek Watkins
and John Heron with 31 points. Runners up were Derek Rouse and Jimmy Imray

with 30 points.

The visitors prize for the medal round in the morning went to Mr. T. Reynolds,
a guest of Alan Eustace, with a net 81 from a handicap of 5.

Captains Day

By the courtesy of the Walton Heath Golf Club who fixed us into their calender
we had a very successful and enjoyable Captain's day.

Nearly thirty members and guests turned out.

The Presidents Prize was won by Alan Eustace with a very creditable net 72
(gross 80). The leading guests was Mr. Scrivens net 73 (gross 91).

The afternoon Stableford was won by Messrs. Callen and Goddard with 38 points.

Autumn Meeting

Unfortunately, I was not able to be present at the Autumn Meeting. In the event
there was a very poor turnout of members which resulted in the cancellation
of the annual dinner.

Furtunately John Ndler stepped into the breach at the last minute and arranged
a dinner for those who did attend. This turned out to be a very pleasant
occasion.

The John Bond Cup awarded for the best medal score was won by Ernest Ellington.

Match Against the Publishers

Owing to the good offices of Lional Scott and that good friend of the Society,
Cyril Hewertson, we were able to field @ team (consisting largely of Walton
Heath members) against the publishers.

As the match was held at Walton Heath (thanks again to the help of L.S. & C.H.)
we were favoured by having oodl@s of local knowledge on our side. This
resulted in another resounding win for the "Stationers”.

Thank goodness that this match is not taken too seriously and we were not taken
to task for the way in which our team was made up.

The real result was a most enjoyable day for everyone due in no small measure
to the hospitality of the Walton Heath CGolf Club and its members.



Levy

Conclusion

It would not be proper to finish this report without recording my
grateful thanks to Derek Watkins for the sterling work he has
done as treasurer and to our captain Tam Townsend for his encouragement and

support.



